
 

 
 

School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date: April 21, 2023 

Total Number of Persons in Attendance: 9 

 

Next Meeting Date:  June 2, 2023 

 

 

Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Heidi Fiedler and 

_ Sarah Gourlie     

SCC Secretary:   

Kelly Nohnychuk 
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Others in Attendance:   

 

Catherine Stuart, Delia Davis, Josiah Preuter, Kim Doyle 
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 Principals Report 

 

-There will be no school on May 19. 

-The budget is in an overall better place for next year. 

-A school survey is on Edsby for parents to complete. 

-Regarding online payments, Activity Right will no longer be used.  School Cash is used in both 

AB and SK, and it can be used for milk cards, school fees ect. 

 

 

 

Fundraising 

 

-Nothing to review. 

 

 

 

Hot lunch 

  

-Nothing is new. 

 

 

 

SCC Special Events 

 

May:  Staff appreciation lunch will be May 16.  Track and field May 26 canteen will be pre order 

style and Pappa Johns pizza will be the hot lunch that day and the cut off to order both will be 

the same.  Canteen items to include Gatorade, water, Lays chips, chocolate bars, candy bags and 

a free freezie.  LPSD track meet will be June 5, or June 8 if it is raining on the 5th.  We will meet 

with Brandy Schwenk regarding how it was run last year. 

June:  Family BBQ.  

 

 

 

 

 

Educational Programming Fund 

 

-Grade 4 teachers request their money to take the students to the museum in North Battleford.  

Colleen motioned, Josiah seconded, all were in favor and the motion was passed. 

-Some questions arose at the April 19 staff meeting.  Can it be used for year end field trips?  

Regarding art supplies, could they just get gift cards to the dollar store?  Could it be used for 

food on field trips?  Do we want pictures of teachers and students using the funds? 
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Current Events:  

 

-N/A 

 

 

 

 

Next SCC meetings:  

 

June 2, 2023 AGM 

 

 

 

 

 

Comments:  

 

-Regarding the Alberta SCC Grant for $500.  Kim Doyle will look into a speaker regarding child 

advocacy. 

-Regarding gym lights:  Gemstone, K&L, Accent Lighting and Wunder Lights will be contacted 

to take a look at the gum and give quotes.   


